
 

 

 
30th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You may well be aware that members of the National Education Union have voted to take strike 
action across English schools on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. 
 
My understanding is that a significant proportion of the teaching staff here at the UTC will strike on 
these two days, and so we will not be able to open as usual to our students. 
 
The school will be closed entirely to students in Year 12. Students in Year 10 can come in to 
complete independent work and we will supervise them, but I would ask that parents/carers let me 
know in advance if they intend to use this option. 
 
We can provide packed lunches on these days for any students entitled to free school meals, but 
again I would ask that you let me know in advance so that our catering staff can plan for this. 
 
If you would like your Year 10 child to come in on Wednesday or Friday next week, or if you require 
a packed lunch for your FSM child on these days, then please contact me on 
dseed@mulberryschoolstrust.org by 5pm on Monday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Daniel Seed 
Principal 
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